
 

 

26th February 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following last year’s Voice of Parent survey, a commitment was made to develop a Communications Charter. 

This was a response to some concerns raised about the quality of communication between home and school. 

As you know, improving communication has been a key focus since the start of this academic year, and it has 

been good to hear how many of you feel we are developing positively in this regard.  

However, we wish to keep improving and ensure that it is clear to all parties about the expectations we have 

regarding forging the strongest home-school links. Thus, I am pleased to announce the launch of our 

Communications Charter. We have used the points raised in the survey - along with last term’s Parental 

Engagement Group and other informal feedback - to create a set of principles about how we will communicate 

with you as parents, and how you can best feed back to us. 

The Communications Charter will remain available through the website. Should you require a hard copy, 

please contact the Office so one can be printed off for you. As is appropriate for a document about 

communication, we would welcome any thoughts you may have about it, which may allow us to improve it 

over time and continue to enhance our offer to you. 

With best wishes 

 

Warren Honey 

Headmaster 

 


